
MAG Update Note for National Council 
 
The creation of the Advisory Committees to the Board as part of the “Table Tennis United” strategy 
clearly has significant implications for the role of MAG going forward. We have had some discussions 
with the Chief Executive on how MAG might fit within the new structure of the Advisory Committees. 
But have not been able to map out a clear role for MAG. 
 
At our MAG meeting in June, MAG members confirmed their strong support for the “Table Tennis 
United” strategy. Nonetheless, MAG members felt that the continuing uncertainty over the future 
role of MAG was making their involvement in MAG non-viable.  
 
MAG members are all highly motivated and highly experienced table tennis volunteers. Accordingly, 
they have huge demands on their time from their clubs, leagues and counties in their various 
capacities. And the consensus of the meeting was that we needed to bring some clarity to the 
situation. 
 
Accordingly, we have decided to put all MAG activities on hold until the Board clarifies what the role 
of MAG should be. This means that no further meetings are planned, and we do not intend to initiate 
any new project work (fortunately, we are fully up to date with all project work and all reports of 
project work have been published on the TTE website). 
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